
 

  

March 26th 2020 

Expression of Interest (EOI) 
 
Great Lakes Initiative (GLI) is a national, nonprofit organization committed to promote humanitarian aid 
and bring positive lasting change to South Sudan communities.   GLI with funding from Islamic Relief USA 
seeks reputable companies to participate in an EOI for the following supplies in Kajo Keji County: 
 

S/No 
Item Description Quantity 

Unit Price 
USD 

Total Price 
USD 

1 
Reusable pads with wings and fastener 
(Reliefpad). Packed 6 pcs per pack 

500 pkts 
  

2 
Panties mixed colours 100% Cotton– red, black 
and pink (Medium 150 pcs, large 250 pcs,  XL 
100pcs) packed in 6 pcs per pack 

3,000 pcs 
  

3 Bar soap (600 gms) 500 pcs   

4 

Cotton bag light blue colour (39 x 30cm) with 
zip and two handles printed with two logos and 
the words Women’s Dignity Kit, (WDK) IRRH 
Project, Kajo Keji County  

500 pcs 

  

 
If you wish to seek further clarification prior to tender submission, you may contact GLI on 
wash@gliafrica.org.  
 
Sealed proposals should be delivered in GLI offices in Juba Tongpiny, Juba Nabari, Along Catholic 

University Road, Behind CMD, so as to reach the above not later than Friday 2nd April 2020  at 5.00 p.m. 

bearing no indication of the tenderer or other marks should be addressed to; 

The Secretary 

Tender Committee 

GLI, Juba 

Please ensure you register your hand delivered quotation and drop it in the bid box yourself.  

Unregistered quotations will not be considered. Submitted bids will be opened at GLI Juba Offices on 

Saturday 3rd April 2020 at 2:00pm by a Tender committee. Late bids will be returned unopened. 

 
Prices/rates quoted must remain valid for thirty (30) days from the tender opening date and successful 

tenders will be notified. 

Note: The lowest tenders are not necessarily considered. The tender committee reserves the right to 

reject any tender without giving reason(s) and does not bind itself to any tender. The prospective bidder 

is responsible for all costs related to the EOI. 
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